
 
 

 

LANDMARK CINEMAS ORLÉANS, ONTARIO  

COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

CALGARY, AB, September 15, 2020 

 

On September 14, 2020 Landmark was made aware that a Cast Member at Landmark Cinemas Orléans, 

located at 3752 Inness Road has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual was last in the theatre on 

September 8, 2020. 

The health and safety of Landmark’s Cast and Crew and its Guests remains Landmark’s top priority. In 

addition to the comprehensive cleaning and physical distancing protocols that were put in place at all 

Landmark theatres in response to COVID-19 Landmark has taken the following immediate steps:  

• Completed a thorough deep-clean and disinfection of Landmark Cinemas Orléans 

• Working with local public health authorities to investigate the team member’s recent shifts and 

direct contacts  

• Instructing any potentially exposed team members to get tested, stay home and self-isolate until 

cleared by the health authority  

To review a complete list of our COVID-19 related policies and procedures please visit: 

http://www.landmarkcinemas.com/moviesarebettertogether.  

For more information on tickets and upcoming screenings, please visit www.landmarkcinemas.com or 

contact Landmark’s Guest Services team at guestservices@landmarkcinemas.com. 
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